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23 May 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  Response to Consultation on Changing School Session Times 
 
I write to inform you that following consultation on a proposal to amend the session times of the school to move to a 
shorter lunch break, that we have decided not to proceed with this proposal. The responses submitted in relation to 
this issue were considered at our Governing Body meeting last night where I recommended that we maintain the 
current lunch time arrangements. 
 
I would like to thank all those both in the school and in the community for the points they contributed to this decision 
making. We received very thoughtful and considered responses and our students made excellent contributions to this 
consultation via our ‘Fulford Thinks’. 
 
Thank you again for your engagement with this process. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Lorna Savage 
Headteacher 
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